Michael Milillo

I respectfully request that AZDEQ reject the requested permit No. AZOO26387 for the January
Hermosa Mine Project. The subject area is documented to contain multiple freshwater springs that
help sustain wildlife. We are in a severe drought and can't afford to pump our aquifers dry for a
short term mining project. I strongly urge that you reject this permit.



